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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Christopher Sharp  

Address 
4321 Wilkerson Rd 
Brandywine, MD 20613 

Phone 
3018889200  

Email 
chris@sharpsroofingandsiding.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
Dear Commissioners, as a small business owner and resident of Charles County I feel the need to submit my thoughts on why I am 
against the mandate of wearing masks county wide. As a small business owner I feel it should be the right of every business owner 
to decide whether they want to require masks in their establishment. It concerns me for myself and fellow business owners to 
experience business disruptions due to forced masking. As a fully vaccinated resident of Charles County I do understand and 
recognize the dangers of this pandemic but I also feel there is a place of where to draw the line on government overreach as I see it. 
Personally I feel we should all be able to make personal decisions regarding our own healthcare and this is not a place where our 
governing authorities should dictate and where does this end beyond covid? As a business owner we have made adjustments within 
our company to comply with the Governor's guidelines from the start of this pandemic 21 months ago. I am just requesting of you to 
please allow each business entity within our county to make the decision that is best for them and not a mandated one. We choose 
to freely live here, we work here and we play here...I hope you do as well. Sincerely, Christopher Sharp owner Sharp's Contracting 
LLC 
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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